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We have experienced some disruption since we started the winter league back in 
September with lighting issues at The Blandford school, resulting in lots of hard work 
from our umpiring secretary and reduced games to start the Winter season as we had to 
use two courts instead of three. 

Lack of facilities in our area means the league really suffers if the site we play on isn’t 
maintained.  

The courts were resurfaced recently but the lines make the courts slippery in damp 
weather.  

On good news 

Since our AGM in March we have had 2 Into Officiating passes and 1 C Award Pass. 
Currently there are 4 known working towards their Into Officiating Award, 3 working 
towards C Award and 2 working towards B Award. 

We will have a vacancy come the next AGM for fixtures officer such may prove tricky to 
fill.  
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